
Caseville Harbor Commission 

May 15, 2024 

 

Meeting called  to order at 12:05 p.m. by Jerry Wroblewski. 

Present: Wroblewski, Given, Whitefoot, Ignash, Talaski and Kish.   

Also present: Steve Louwers, Harbormaster 

Motion by Given, second by Whitefoot to approve the agenda. Motion carried.  

Motion by Kish, second by Ignash to approve the April meeting minutes. Motion 

carried. 

Treasurer’s Report: Financial statements were reviewed.  Motion by Kish, second by 

Whitefoot to pay invoices in the amount of $5,255.53. Motion carried. 

Harbormaster Report: Opening day was May 1, 2024.  Morris Deporter is due the 

$300.00 deposit he submitted.  Fuel lines were tested and fuel was turned on.  3 new 

picnic tables were received and put together. Received information for weed spraying.  

Fuel totals are: Rec = 2459    Diesel = 1806 

Blessing of the Fleet is May 27 @10 AM.   

Chairman’s Report: Parking lot needs lines and arrows done. 

New Business: Troy from DPW will talk to the asphalt company doing work in town 

regarding doing asphalt work in  the parking lot.  Wroblewski will talk to Kappan 

regarding their docks as Cody Carmichael wasn’t interested in giving us a quote to 

replace our middle dock. 

Public Comments:  Kelli Braun spoke to commissioners about possible funding 

sources for grants for replacing the middle dock. 

Board Comments: The trees at the top of the hill were discussed regarding them being 

removed. 

Meeting adjourned at 12:56 p.m. 

 

Betsy Kish 

Acting Secretary 


